
 

Most classes are up and running again and you need to snap back into 
school mode – fast! - after the unexpected break. Don’t despair— at 
Learning Skills Services, we’re here to help you get back on track to finish 
the term on a successful note!  We have created a BRAND NEW 

WORKSHOP, called “Getting Back on Track”, to help you get organized 

and stay on top of all your remaining assignments, tests and exams. You’ll 
hear tips and tricks for breaking your workload and studying tasks down 
into manageable steps. Come prepared to do some hands-on planning, to 

get you back on the path for academic success this term! 
 

Our new “Getting Back On Track” workshop can count towards your 

Passport to Success Certificate and will be held at the following times: 
 

“Back on Track”  Workshop Times 
 

               Date and Time     Location 

 Tuesday, March 24—11:00—12:00 N204B Bennett Centre 

 Thursday, March 26—3:30-4:30  SMIL, Scott Library 

 Tuesday, March 31—11:00-12:00  N204B Bennett Centre 

 Monday, April 6– 1:30-2:30   N204B Bennett Centre 

 Friday, April 10—11:00-12:00  N204B Bennett Centre 

 Tuesday, April 14—4:00-5:00  N204B Bennett Centre 

 Thursday, April 16—11:00-12:00  N204B Bennett Centre 

 

 

 

Learning Skills Services 

http://lss.info.yorku.ca 


